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World Book Day 2021 
 
 
 
 
24th February 2021 
 
 
Dear Parent, 
 
Just over a week to go until World Book Day 2021! It is a little different this year, but we are still celebrating in style 
with lots of book-themed activities planned for the day.  
 
The activities will be posted on Google Classroom, and pupils can choose which ones they want to do on Thursday 
4th March. Pupils will not be expected to do all activities – there are too many! All activities have been organised 
by how long we think they will take to complete.  This is just a rough guide - some may take longer, some may even 
take all day.  We only ask that pupils fill the day with book-themed fun. Below are when the categories will be 
posted:  
 
Competitions - 25th February, 8.00 AM 
Preparation needed in advance - 25th February, 8.00 AM  
Activities expected to take 1 hour or more - 4th March, 8.00 AM  
Activities expected to take 1 hour or less - 4th March 8.15 AM  
Online Masterclasses: 1 hour or less - 4th March 8.30 AM  
Activities expected to take 30 minutes or less - 4th March 9.00 AM 
 
These are the codes pupils will need to access their Google Classroom: 
 
Year 5: pkptrds 
Year 6: 7xf6b46 
Year 7: 5qgwfqx 
Year 8: vtrrs6d 
 
We certainly do not want parents to be spending money on any of these activities. There are lots of activities that 
need nothing but imagination!  If pupils are having a go at the more practical, craft activities, be creative and adapt 
the ideas to suit your resources at home. Paper, felt-tips, pencils, card, glue and the odd shoe-box would be helpful 
for some of the 3-D activities.  
 
We will be asking for pictures and drawings of all of the fabulous creations – please send them in to Google 
Classroom so we can award prizes, give certificates and create a display for everyone to enjoy when we are back in 
school. 
 
Pupils will receive their £1 book tokens on their return.  
 
Have lots of bookish fun! 

 
 
Miss Hall 
Head of English  
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